
jAMES D. "BUDDY" CALDWELL 

ATTORNEY GENERAL 

Mr. Robert Burns 
4155 Essen Lane, Suite 228 
Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70809 

Dear Mr. Burns: 

~tate nf 1finuh~iana 
DEPARTMENT OF jUSTICE 

P.O. BOX 94005 

BATON ROUGE 

70804-9005 

February 13,2012 

I am in receipt of your letter to the Attorney General regarding your request for an 
internal investigation into the actions taken by one of our civil attorneys on April 12, 
2011. An inquiry has been conducted. 

The findings are that an individual contacted our civil division alleging possible 
criminal activity. Because our civil attorneys are not in a position to receive criminal 
complaints or determine their validity, this individual was properly directed to a law 
enforcement agency which had the resources to investigate and ascertain the validity of 
her complaint. 

Sincerely, 

JAMES D. "Buddy" CALDWELL 

By:ATT~~ 
Kurt Wall 
Director, Criminal Division .. 
Assistant Attorney General 
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